WOKINGHAM COPY.

4th March, 1944.

. Dpear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 17th ultimo
respecting the case of the steamer "PANO3", I beg %o acquaint
you that the Director General, Ministry of War Trunsport, has
asked whether any renewals of the tunnel shafting of this
vessel had been effected since the date of constructlion, but
prior to the 24%h December, 1940.

pefore giving this informatlon I shall be glad to

receive your consent to 1t being furnished.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk %o the FL. T
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